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In-person voting prevents fraud. If you want everyone to be happy with their choices 

and give everyone a chance at voting do in person. Mail in voting should be left for 

the disabled and the special cases like sending it to the soldiers over seas to vote for 

our next president. I believe that mail in voting in most cases can provide an 

opportunity for dishonest people who want to do no good like cheating in the election 

and getting people in the position of power to further one parties agenda. We need a 

voting system that we can trust and honestly know that our votes are being counted 

and our voices are being heard. 


